
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 13, 2002 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS 
(Tuesday, March 19, 2002) 

 
 
 
 
 
Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Olympic Pipe Line 

Company, Inc., Docket No. TO-011472 
 
TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On March 12, 2002, the Commission received a response by Olympic Pipe Line to the 
proposed schedule for hearings submitted by Commission Staff.  Olympic opposes the 
the proposed schedule.  The Commission believes that the issue of scheduling should be 
addressed relatively quickly.  
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the Commission invites parties to submit responses to 
Olympic’s scheduling letter no later than Tuesday, March 19, 2002. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
C. ROBERT WALLIS 
Administrative Law Judge 
 


